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Bowker's Best Reference Books: Author
index. Title index 2005 Contains
approximately 20,000 mostly English
language sources for academic
libraries of all sizes.
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Poke a Stick at It Connie Cronley
2016-09-30 Open this book and who
knows what will pop out: the story of
a gangland funeral, a status report
on an ex-husband, a meditation on
cats and gardens, a feuilleton about
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Native American fry bread, or a
thoughtful musing on old women and
books. Welcome to the delightfully
irreverent world of Connie Cronley,
essayist, radio commentator, and
native Oklahoman. In this collection
of true stories, Cronley pokes fun at
everything—including herself—as she
delights in the world around her.
With her trademark down-home humor,
Cronley takes on a range of subjects
as broad as the Oklahoma prairies. No
subject is off-limits as the author
casts her curious eye on vampire
literature, gay insects, air-dried
laundry, Emily Post etiquette, and
impossible dogs. As she says, “It’s a
big world and there’s a lot to know.”
Poke a Stick at It is also a love
letter to the glories of the English
language. Even as Cronley fusses
around her garden or snoozes on the
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

couch with her cat Muriel, she always
has a stack of books within easy
reach. Her eclectic passion for
reading, embracing the lowbrow and
the highbrow, the epic romance Gone
with the Wind and the poems of Emily
Dickinson, is both infectious and
inspiring. Often compared to authors
Annie Dillard, Phyllis McGinley,
Robert Benchley, and Mark Twain,
Connie Cronley is a Southwest
original, a writer who infuses her
stories with joy, humor, beauty—and
plenty of spice.
The Dord, the Diglot, and an Avocado
or Two Anu Garg 2007-10-30 From the
creator of the popular A.Word.A.Day
e-mail newsletter A collection of
some of the most interesting stories
and fascinating origins behind more
than 300 words, names, and terms by
the founder of WordSmith.org. Did you
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know: There’s a word for the pleasant
smell that accompanies the first rain
after a dry spell? Petrichor,
combining petros (Greek for stone)
and ichor (the fluid that flows in
the veins of Greek gods). An illeist
is one who refers to oneself in the
third person. There’s a word for
feigning lack of interest in
something while actually desiring it:
accismus. For any aspiring
deipnosophist (a good
conversationalist at meals) or
devoted Philomath (a lover of
learning), this anthology of
entertaining etymology is an ideal
way to have fun while getting
smarter.
Les Misérables and Its Afterlives
Kathryn M. Grossman 2016-03-09
Exploring the enduring popularity of
Victor Hugo’s Les Misérables, this
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

collection offers analysis of both
the novel itself and its adaptations.
In spite of a mixed response from
critics, Les Misérables instantly
became a global bestseller. Since its
successful publication over 150 years
ago, it has traveled across different
countries, cultures, and media,
giving rise to more than 60
international film and television
variations, numerous radio
dramatizations, animated versions,
comics, and stage plays. Most
famously, it has inspired the world's
longest running musical, which itself
has generated a wealth of fan-made
and online content. Whatever its
form, Hugo’s tale of social injustice
and personal redemption continues to
permeate the popular imagination.
This volume draws together essays
from across a variety of fields,
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combining readings of Les Misérables
with reflections on some of its
multimedia afterlives, including
musical theater and film from the
silent period to today's digital
platforms. The contributors offer new
insights into the development and
reception of Hugo's celebrated
classic, deepening our understanding
of the novel as a work that unites
social commentary with artistic
vision and raising important
questions about the cultural practice
of adaptation.
A Glossary of Literary Terms Abrams M
H 2004 Alphabetically arranged and
followed by an index of terms at the
end, this handy reference of literary
terms is bound to be of invaluable
assistance to any student of English
literature.
The Hidden History of Coined Words
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

Ralph Keyes 2021-02-19 Successful
word-coinages--those that stay in
currency for a good long time--tend
to conceal their beginnings. We take
them at face value and rarely when
and where they were first minted.
Engaging, illuminating, and
authoritative, Ralph Keyes's The
Hidden History of Coined Words
explores the etymological underworld
of terms and expressions and uncovers
plenty of hidden gems. He also finds
some fascinating patterns, such as
that successful neologisms are as
likely to be created by chance as by
design. A remarkable number of new
words were coined whimsically,
originally intended to troll or
taunt. Knickers, for example,
resulted from a hoax; big bang from
an insult. Casual wisecracking
produced software, crowdsource, and
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blog. More than a few resulted from
happy accidents, such as typos,
mistranslations, and mishearing
(bigly and buttonhole), or from being
taken entirely out of context
(robotics). Neologizers (a Thomas
Jefferson coinage) include not just
scholars and writers but cartoonists,
columnists, children's book authors.
Wimp originated with a book series,
as did goop, and nerd from a book by
Dr. Seuss. Coinages are often
contested, controversy swirling
around such terms as gonzo, mojo, and
booty call. Keyes considers all
contenders, while also leading us
through the fray between new word
partisans, and those who resist them
strenuously. He concludes with advice
about how to make your own successful
coinage. The Hidden History of Coined
Words will appeal not just to word
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

mavens but history buffs, trivia
contesters, and anyone who loves the
immersive power of language.
Strategy for the Global Market
Vladimir Kvint 2015-10-05 In the
twenty-first century, the global
community constantly strives to bring
structure and order to the world
through strategic means. From the
highest levels of governments and
militaries to multilateral
institutions, NGOs, and corporations,
a strategy for the future of a
company, region, country, or even the
world is tantamount to success. Yet
few understand what strategy actually
is and how it can be developed,
planned, and implemented. Strategy
for the Global Market combines a
fundamental study of the theory of
strategy with its practical
applications to provide a new
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approach to the global emerging
market. Due to the technological
transformations in communications and
transportation, and the birth and
development of both the global
community and the global marketplace
over the past twenty years, the
world’s population and corporations
are in much closer contact with their
counterparts across the globe than
ever before. This has led to
increasing competition and even
rivalries. Understanding the
strategic environment, as well as
solving problems either through
amicable means or conflict, requires
the powerful instrument of strategy
to remain efficient and to triumph.
Features of this book include:
Methodology and practical
recommendations for all stages of
developing and implementing strategy.
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

A comprehensive guide with
explanations and descriptions, for
the preparation and orderly
compilation of all necessary strategy
documents. Real-world examples taken
from corporate, government, and
military strategizing practices in
emerging market countries and the
global marketplace. This book should
be on the desk of every national,
regional, and military leader,
corporate executive, manager, and
student of strategy.
A Dictionary of Ethics Terence Cuneo
2020-07-23 This authoritative
dictionary contains clear, concise
definitions of over 150 key terms
from ethical theory and touches upon
a variety of relevant subfields
including meta-ethics, normative
ethics, and applied ethics. It
addresses a number of sub topics
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which have been under-represented
within current literature, including
the ethics of eating, feminist
ethics, and disability ethics. Other
entries cover relevant contemporary
concepts, such as care ethics, moral
nativism, and constitutivism,
offering a thorough and accessible
understanding to those working in
conjunction with relevant fields. A
Dictionary of Ethics is a valuable
reference resource for academics,
practitioners, and students of moral
philosophy, applied ethics, and
public policy. It will also be of
interest to readers looking to
familiarize themselves with ethical
terms and the concepts they express.
Validity in the Identification and
Interpretation of Literary Allusions
in the Hebrew Bible David R. Klingler
2021-10-26 Given the present state of
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

affairs in the area of
intertextuality, along with the
multitude of competing
interpretations of Scripture,
Validity in the Identification and
Interpretation of a Literary Allusion
in the Bible seeks to bring a measure
of reason and methodological control
back into the discussion. With that
in mind, this work is heavily
philosophical yet also deeply
practical. By defining what literary
allusions are and how they work,
David Klingler seeks to provide some
interpretive criteria for assessing
the various claims about literary
allusions in the Bible.
Sorry, Wrong Answer Rod L. Evans
Ph.D. 2010-06-01 Where were Venetian
blinds invented? What color is the
black box on a commercial airplane?
Where did India ink originate?* Most
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of us know more than we think we
know. We also think we know more than
we actually do-because some of what
we think we know simply "ain't so."
We all harbor misconceptions that are
accepted not only because they are
popular but also because they make
sense. It makes sense to believe, for
example, that German chocolate
originated in Germany rather than the
truth: that German chocolate is so
named because it was created by Sam
German. It seems logical to believe
that Mercury is the hottest planet
because of its proximity to the sun,
or that buttermilk contains butter,
that Danish pastry is from Denmark,
and that the boat race America's Cup
was named after the United States of
America. In Sorry, Wrong Answer, Rod
Evans takes readers on a tour of
misleading trivia, debunking commonly
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

held assumptions and sharing
surprising "right" answers. *Answers:
Japan; Orange; China
McGraw-Hill's Dictionary of American
Idoms and Phrasal Verbs Richard
Spears 2006-02-03 Learn the language
of Nebraska . . .and 49 other states
With more entries than any other
reference of its kind, McGraw-Hill’s
Dictionary of American Idioms and
Phrasal Verbs shows you how American
English is spoken today. You will
find commonly used phrasal verbs,
idiomatic expressions, proverbial
expressions, and clichés. The
dictionary contains more than 24,000
entries, each defined and followed by
one or two example sentences. It also
includes a Phrase-Finder Index with
more than 60,000 entries.
Merriam-Webster's Dictionary of
Allusions Elizabeth Webber 1999 "A
8/22

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on
September 28, 2022 by guest

guide to references commonly used in
speech and writing. Explains more
than 900 allusions. Entries include
examples from today's leading media.
A must for serious readers, language
lovers, and ESL students."
Dictionary of Historical Allusions &
Eponyms Dorothy Auchter 1998 Defines
terms and phrases that refer to
historical events or real and
mythical people, including curfew, an
Annie Oakley (meaning a free pass),
dunce, flying colors, and maverick
Webster's New Dictionary of Synonyms
1984 Provides a complete reference to
synonyms as well as analogous words
and antonyms and includes
illustrative sentences.
Empire Under the Microscope Emilie
Taylor-Pirie
SPIN 2004-12 From the concert stage
to the dressing room, from the
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

recording studio to the digital
realm, SPIN surveys the modern
musical landscape and the culture
around it with authoritative
reporting, provocative interviews,
and a discerning critical ear. With
dynamic photography, bold graphic
design, and informed irreverence, the
pages of SPIN pulsate with the energy
of today's most innovative sounds.
Whether covering what's new or what's
next, SPIN is your monthly VIP pass
to all that rocks.
Rio Noir Tony Bellotto 2016-06-07
With Rio Noir, the Akashic Noir
Series delves for the first time into
South America.
Merriam-Webster's Crossword Quest
Merriam-Webster, Inc. Staff 2000-05
Each volume features 72 puzzles (60
themed crosswords with 12 bonus
specialty diagramless and cryptic
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crosswords) selected by the editors
of Merriam-Webster.
One Crazy Summer Rita Williams-Garcia
2010-01-26 Eleven-year-old Delphine
has it together. Even though her
mother, Cecile, abandoned her and her
younger sisters, Vonetta and Fern,
seven years ago. Even though her
father and Big Ma will send them from
Brooklyn to Oakland, California, to
stay with Cecile for the summer. And
even though Delphine will have to
take care of her sisters, as usual,
and learn the truth about the missing
pieces of the past. When the girls
arrive in Oakland in the summer of
1968, Cecile wants nothing to do with
them. She makes them eat Chinese
takeout dinners, forbids them to
enter her kitchen, and never explains
the strange visitors with Afros and
black berets who knock on her door.
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

Rather than spend time with them,
Cecile sends Delphine, Vonetta, and
Fern to a summer camp sponsored by a
revolutionary group, the Black
Panthers, where the girls get a
radical new education. Set during one
of the most tumultuous years in
recent American history, one crazy
summer is the heartbreaking, funny
tale of three girls in search of the
mother who abandoned them—an
unforgettable story told by a
distinguished author of books for
children and teens, Rita WilliamsGarcia.
Garner on Language and Writing Bryan
A. Garner 2009 Since the 1987
appearance of A Dictionary of Modern
Legal Usage, Bryan A. Garner has
proved to be a versatile and prolific
writer on legal-linguistic subjects.
This collection of his essays shows
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both profound scholarship and sharp
wit. The essays cover subjects as
wide-ranging as learning to write,
style, persuasion, contractual and
legislative drafting, grammar,
lexicography, writing in law school,
writing in law practice, judicial
writing, and all the literature
relating to these diverse subjects.
Smart Words Mim Harrison 2008-11-04
How and where to use 500 of the words
that make you sound more cultured,
worldly, and downright smart. Whoever
said sounding smart had to be
painful? It's all in how you acquire
the "ten-dollar words" of English.
Smart Words makes fast and smooth
learning of words such as
prelapsarian, sedulous, sybaritic and
draconian. How? By sticking to ultrasimple definitions, then offering a
memorable--and often funny-merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

description of when or why to use the
word. A sample sentence shows you
how. And the phonetics are a snap.
Here's the description of sybaritic,
defined as luxurious: "Make that
luxurious with a capital S. The word
got its start from Sybaris, an
ancient Greek city known for being a
tad over the top in the pamper-me
department." Whether you're a word
lover, a fan of quirky reference
books, or simply in need of a
vocabulary makeover, Smart Words will
help you be smart(er) about the words
you use and the way you use them.
Merriam-Webster's Encyclopedia of
Literature Merriam-Webster, Inc 1995
Describes authors, works, and
literary terms from all eras and all
parts of the world.
The Language of the American South
Cleanth Brooks 2007-11-01 In this
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volume Cleanth Brooks pays tribute to
the language and literature of the
American South. He writes of the
language's unique syntax and its
celebrated languorous rhythms; of the
classical allusions and Addisonian
locutions once favored by the gentry;
and of the more earthbound eloquence,
rooted in the dialect of England's
southern lowlands, that is still
heard in the speech of the region's
plain folk. It is this rich spoken
language, Brooks suggests, that has
always been the life blood of
southern writing. The strong
tradition of storytelling in the
South is reflected in the tales told
by Joel Chandler Harris's Uncle Remus
and in the obsessive retellings that
structure William Faulkner's novels
and stories. But even more crucially,
the language of the South--firmly
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

rooted in the land but with a
tendency to reach for the heavens
above--has shaped the literary
concerns and molded the complex
visions to be found in the poetry of
Robert Penn Warren and John Crowe
Ransom; the stories of Flannery
O'Connor, Peter Taylor, and Eudora
Welty; and the novels of Warren,
Allen Tate, and Walker Percy.
Secrets of the Adversarial Interview
Ron Niccum 2010-01-06 Techniques,
technologies, and applications - the
arts and sciences of interrogating
criminal suspects, their victims, and
the witnesses to their crimes. Sounds
exciting, donâ€™t it?
adâ€“verâ€“saÅ•â€“ial!â€œOooooh,â€
kindâ€a gets you all tingly. Wow! And
doesnâ€™t it just set you to thinking
about gladiators locked in the deadly
dance of hand-to-hand combat? Secrets
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takes you through the entire process
of interrogation from start to
finish; BUT, if you were expecting
â€waterboardingâ€ and other
inefficient methods of torture â€“
FORGET IT! The Adversarial Interview
not only works but itâ€™s legal!
A Pelican at Blandings P.G. Wodehouse
2009-05-27 Blandings is now a major
BBC One television series starring
Jennifer Saunders and Timothy Spall.
Unwelcome guests are descending on
Blandings Castle - particularly the
overbearing Duke of Dunstable, who
settles in the Garden Suite with no
intention of leaving, and Lady
Constance, Lord Emsworth's sister and
a lady of firm disposition, who
arrives unexpectedly from New York.
Skulduggery is also afoot involving
the sale of a modern nude painting
(mistaken by Lord Emsworth for a
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

pig). It's enough to take the noble
earl on the short journey to the end
of his wits. Luckily Clarence's
brother Galahad Threepwood, cheery
survivor of the raffish Pelican Club,
is on hand to set things right,
restore sundered lovers and even
solve all the mysteries.
An American Dictionary of the English
Language Noah Webster 1830
Dictionnaire Anglais-français
Merriam-Webster, Inc 2000 A FrenchEnglish dictionary with FrenchCanadian terms and essential French
vocabulary.
The Invention of Ecocide David
Zierler 2011 As the public
increasingly questioned the war in
Vietnam, a group of American
scientists deeply concerned about the
use of Agent Orange and other
herbicides started a movement to ban
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what they called “ecocide.” David
Zierler traces this movement,
starting in the 1940s, when weed
killer was developed in agricultural
circles and theories of
counterinsurgency were studied by the
military. These two trajectories
converged in 1961 with Operation
Ranch Hand, the joint U.S.-South
Vietnamese mission to use herbicidal
warfare as a means to defoliate large
areas of enemy territory. Driven by
the idea that humans were altering
the world's ecology for the worse, a
group of scientists relentlessly
challenged Pentagon assurances of
safety, citing possible long-term
environmental and health effects. It
wasn't until 1970 that the scientists
gained access to sprayed zones
confirming that a major ecological
disaster had occurred. Their findings
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

convinced the U.S. government to
renounce first use of herbicides in
future wars and, Zierler argues,
fundamentally reoriented thinking
about warfare and environmental
security in the next forty years.
Incorporating in-depth interviews,
unique archival collections, and
recently declassified national
security documents, Zierler examines
the movement to ban ecocide as it
played out amid the rise of a global
environmental consciousness and
growing disillusionment with the
containment policies of the cold war
era.
Rebel Souls Justin Martin 2014-09-02
Brilliant portrait of a time and
place that launched American Bohemia
and liberated the genius of Walt
Whitman
Oxford Dictionary of Phrase, Saying,
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and Quotation Susan Ratcliffe 2006
Presents proverbs and sayings from
across the world to apt and memorable
phrases and quotations from across
the centuries. This edition of an
Oxford classic traces the links
between treasured sayings in our
language, and explains their varied
origins. It includes a keyword index
and allows cross referencing.
Someone Is Out to Get Us Brian Brown
2019-11-05 From UFOs to Dr.
Strangelove, LSD experiments to
Richard Nixon, author Brian Brown
investigates the paranoid, panicked
history of the Cold War. In Someone
Is Out to Get Us, Brian T. Brown
explores the delusions, absurdities,
and best-kept secrets of the Cold
War, during which the United States
fought an enemy of its own making for
over forty years -- and nearly scared
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

itself to death in the process. The
nation chose to fear a chimera, a
rotting communist empire that
couldn't even feed itself, only for
it to be revealed that what lay
behind the Iron Curtain was only a
sad Potemkin village. In fact, one of
the greatest threats to our national
security may have been our closest
ally. The most effective spy cell the
Soviets ever had was made up of
aristocratic Englishmen schooled at
Cambridge. Establishing a communist
peril but lacking proof, J. Edgar
Hoover became our Big Brother, and
Joseph McCarthy went hunting for
witches. Richard Nixon stepped into
the spotlight as an opportunistic,
ruthless Cold Warrior; his criminal
cover-up during a dark presidency was
exposed by a Deep Throat in a parking
garage. Someone Is Out to Get Us is
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the true and complete account of a
long-misunderstood period of history
during which lies, conspiracies, and
paranoia led Americans into a state
of madness and misunderstanding, too
distracted by fictions to realize
that the real enemy was looking back
at them in the mirror the whole time.
The Echoing Green Joshua Prager 2008
A dramatic rendering of one of the
most famous moments in baseball,
Bobby Thompson's 1951 ninth inning
homerun that clinched the pennant for
the New York Giants over their
archrivals, the Brooklyn Dodgers,
reveals that the Giants had been
stealing the Dodger catchers' signals
from their centerfield clubhouse.
Reprint. 40,000 first printing.
Oxford Dictionary of Reference and
Allusion Andrew Delahunty 2012-09-13
Previous ed.: Oxford dictionary of
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

Allusions, 2nd ed., 2005.
The American Political Scandal David
R. Dewberry 2015-08-13 In this
holistic examination of political
scandal in the United States, David
Dewberry argues convincingly that
such scandals follow a consistent
narrative centered largely on media
coverage and politician performance
rather than the actual corruption or
ethics violation committed. In making
this argument, he also provides an
analytical framework for
understanding the patterns underlying
scandals regardless of their unique
political contexts. Dewberry dissects
four major examples—Teapot Dome,
Watergate, Iran-Contra, and
Clinton/Lewinsky—and explores the
roles of various constituencies
involved in creating, reacting to,
and mediating the scandal. What is
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the true role of journalism within
the context of scandal? What
persuasive techniques do politicians
employ to develop and perpetuate
scandals? What motives and values
bring scandals to a close? In
addition to the core cases, Dewberry
incorporates briefer examples from
contemporary and ongoing
controversies including Anthony
Weiner’s sexting scandal, money and
sex in Congress, how cover-ups have
gone digital, and Chris Christie’s
Bridgegate. The result is a
fascinating and thoughtful look at
the relationships among political
discourse, free speech, and
democracy.
Metamathematics and the Philosophical
Tradition William Boos 2018-12-17
Metamathematics and the Philosophical
Tradition is the first work to
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

explore in such historical depth the
relationship between fundamental
philosophical quandaries regarding
self-reference and meta-mathematical
notions of consistency and
incompleteness. Using the insights of
twentieth-century logicians from
Gödel through Hilbert and their
successors, this volume revisits the
writings of Aristotle, the ancient
skeptics, Anselm, and enlightenment
and seventeenth and eighteenth
century philosophers Leibniz,
Berkeley, Hume, Pascal, Descartes,
and Kant to identify ways in which
these both encode and evade problems
of a priori definition and selfreference. The final chapters
critique and extend more recent
insights of late 20th-century
logicians and quantum physicists, and
offer new applications of the
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completeness theorem as a means of
exploring "metatheoretical ascent"
and the limitations of scientific
certainty. Broadly syncretic in
range, Metamathematics and the
Philosophical Tradition addresses
central and recurring problems within
epistemology. The volume’s elegant,
condensed writing style renders
accessible its wealth of citations
and allusions from varied traditions
and in several languages. Its
arguments will be of special interest
to historians and philosophers of
science and mathematics, particularly
scholars of classical skepticism, the
Enlightenment, Kant, ethics, and
mathematical logic.
Dreyer's English Benjamin Dreyer
2020-08-04 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• A sharp, funny grammar guide
they’ll actually want to read, from
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

Random House’s longtime copy chief
and one of Twitter’s leading language
gurus NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY O: The Oprah Magazine •
Paste • Shelf Awareness “Essential
(and delightful!)”—People We all
write, all the time: books, blogs,
emails. Lots and lots of emails. And
we all want to write better. Benjamin
Dreyer is here to help. As Random
House’s copy chief, Dreyer has upheld
the standards of the legendary
publisher for more than two decades.
He is beloved by authors and editors
alike—not to mention his followers on
social media—for deconstructing the
English language with playful
erudition. Now he distills everything
he has learned from the myriad books
he has copyedited and overseen into a
useful guide not just for writers but
for everyone who wants to put their
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best prose foot forward. As
authoritative as it is amusing,
Dreyer’s English offers lessons on
punctuation, from the underloved
semicolon to the enigmatic en dash;
the rules and nonrules of grammar,
including why it’s OK to begin a
sentence with “And” or “But” and to
confidently split an infinitive; and
why it’s best to avoid the doldrums
of the Wan Intensifiers and Throat
Clearers, including “very,” “rather,”
“of course,” and the dreaded
“actually.” Dreyer will let you know
whether “alright” is all right
(sometimes) and even help you brush
up on your spelling—though, as he
notes, “The problem with mnemonic
devices is that I can never remember
them.” And yes: “Only godless savages
eschew the series comma.” Chockful of
advice, insider wisdom, and fun
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

facts, this book will prove to be
invaluable to everyone who wants to
shore up their writing skills,
mandatory for people who spend their
time editing and shaping other
people’s prose, and—perhaps best of
all—an utter treat for anyone who
simply revels in language. Praise for
Dreyer’s English “Playful, smart,
self-conscious, and personal . . .
One encounters wisdom and good sense
on nearly every page of Dreyer’s
English.”—The Wall Street Journal
“Destined to become a classic.”—The
Millions “Dreyer can help you . . .
with tips on punctuation and
spelling. . . . Even better: He’ll
entertain you while he’s at
it.”—Newsday
Uncle John's Unstoppable Bathroom
Reader Bathroom Readers' Institute
2012-05-01 Over 70% of North
19/22

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on
September 28, 2022 by guest

Americans are (water) closet readers.
The Uncle John's Bathroom Readers
series is still the best selling book
of its kind anywhere in the world.
Millions of people have discovered it
over the past 25 years, making it one
of the publishing industry's longestrunning humor series. It's our 16th
year running (so to speak) I mean,
we're still going (uhh) strong. A
light-hearted, easy-to-read
collection of facts, quotes, history,
science, word-origins, pop culture,
gossip, humor . . . and more!
Organized by length-"Short" (a quick
read), "Medium" (1-3 pages), "Long"
(for those visits when something a
little more involved is required),
and to satisfy every demand, our
popular "Extended Sitting Section"
(for a leg-numbing experience.)
Running feet on every page provide a
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

"book within a book" of weird facts.
Partial Table of Contents included.
Merriam-Webster's Vocabulary Builder
Mary W. Cornog 1998 The ideal book
for people who want to increase their
word power. Thorough coverage of
1,200 words and 240 roots while
introducing 2,300 words. The
Vocabulary Builder is organized by
Greek and Latin roots for effective
study with nearly 250 new words and
roots. Includes quizzes after each
root discussion to test progress. A
great study aid for students
preparing to take standardized tests.
Handbook of Religion and Spirituality
in Social Work Practice and Research
Sana Loue 2017-06-19 This singular
reference explores religion and
spirituality as a vital, though often
misconstrued, lens for building
better understanding of and empathy
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with clients. A diverse palette of
faiths and traditions is compared and
contrasted (occasionally with
secularism), focusing on areas of
belief that may inspire, comfort, or
trouble clients, including health and
illness, mental illness, healing,
coping, forgiveness, family,
inclusion, and death. From assessment
and intervention planning to
conducting research, these chapters
guide professionals in supporting and
assisting clients without minimizing
or overstating their beliefs. In
addition, the book’s progression of
ideas takes readers beyond the wellknown concept of cultural competence
to model a larger and more meaningful
cultural safety. Among the topics
included in the Handbook: Integrating
religion and spirituality into social
work practice. Cultural humility,
merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

cultural safety, and beyond: new
understandings and implications for
social work. Healing traditions,
religion/spirituality, and health.
Diagnosis: religious/spiritual
experience or mental illness?
Understandings of dying, death, and
mourning. (Re)building bridges in and
with family and community. Ethical
issues in conducting research on
religion and spirituality. The
Handbook of Religion and Spirituality
in Social Work Practice and Research
is a richly-textured resource for
social workers and mental health
professionals engaged in clinical
practice and/or research seeking to
gain varied perspectives on how the
religion and spirituality of their
clients/research participants may
inform their work.
Oxford Dictionary of Nicknames Andrew
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Delahunty 2006-01 A reference for the
general reader contains concise
explanations of the origins of over
1,800 nicknames from contemporary and

merriam-websters-dictionary-of-allusions

historical culture referring to
historical figures, politicians,
athletes, entertainers, places,
events, and organizations.
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